The second of th

DUNKIRK CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT

620 Marauder Drive Dunkirk, New York 14048 Telephone (716) 366-9300 MR. DAVID DAMICO

President

Board of Education

MR. MICHAEL MANSFIELD

Superintendent

May 21, 2021

-Notice of Meeting-

TO: MEMBERS OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION

The Dunkirk Board of Education will hold a workshop meeting at 5:30 PM on Tuesday, May 25, 2021.

IMPORTANT: As a result of the COVID-19 pandemic, and in accordance with the Governor's issued Executive Order 202.1, please be advised that members of the public will not be permitted to attend the workshop in person.

The workshop can be viewed via live stream at https://www.dunkirkcsd.org/Page/4894. In addition, the meeting will be recorded and transcribed at a later date, per Executive Order 202.1. Members of the public may email questions or comments for the Board of Education to tjakse@dunkirkcsd.org. The Board of Education will address questions and concerns during their regularly scheduled meetings.

David Damica

David Damico
President

/tlj

cc: School Personnel News Media